
 

The Global Sourcing Council www.gscouncil.org 
www.gsc3sawards,com  

750 3rd Avenue / att. Marcum  LLP +1.631.398.3366 
New York, NY 10017  
  
 

 
 
 
 

June 14th, 2017 
 
 
 
 
To our stakeholders: 
 
We recognize that a key requirement for participation in the UN Global Compact is the 
annual preparation and posting of the Communication on Progress (COP) that 
comprises of a CEO statement of continued support for the UN Global Compact, a 
description of practical actions with regard to the principle of the UN Global Compact, 
and a measurement of outcomes or expected outcomes. 
 
We are late in creating, sharing and posting our COP report due to the fact that we are 
still in the process of closing and assessing an impact of a  2016-2017  GSC 3SAwards 
program (Awards in Sustainable and Socially Responsible Sourcing), that will be 
referenced in the COP.   The full closing is expected by the end of June 2017. 
 
We hereby ask for an extension period in order to be able to post a COP that describes 
our company’s effort and progress to implement the principles of the UN Global 
Compact. Our new COP report will be posted on the UN Global Compact website by 
July 31st, 2017.  
 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 

 
 
Wanda R. Lopuch, Ph.D. 
Chairman of the Board  
Global Sourcing Council 


